COPY

Ref. No. 5136/22 q January, 1997

MS. CAROL CONNOR
ATTN: BEV CURIE

TUNS Continuing Education
P.O0.Box 1000

Halifax, Nova Scotia
Canada

B3J2X4

FAX: 1.902.423.9859

URGENTI1!! URGENT!!

RE: ENGINEERING COLLOQUIUM

This is to confirm receipt of the fax of Ms. Bev Curie regarding the reservation
of Ms. Carol Connor. There will be no problem making the room reservation. The
non-conference rate for the University Hotel for double room is about 1000 Baht (1
USS$ is about 25 Baht).

You can just pay on arrival and thus there is no need to send the cheque.

HOWEVER, PLEASE NOTE THAT BECAUSE OF THE VISIT OF HRH
PRINCESS SIRINTHORN TO THE UNIVERSITY ON THE 4-5 FEBRUARY, THE
CONFERENCE HAS BEEN MOVED TO 11 - 14 FEBRUARY. THIS NOTICE
HAS BEEN SENT MUCH EARLIER LAST YEAR!!!

PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF THE CHANGES AND SEND US AGAIN THE
EXACT DATES THAT EXTRA ROOMS WILL BE NEEDED.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

M
(Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly)
Director, Center for International Affairs
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